University of Nebraska
Medical Center-

REGIONAL PATHOLOGY SERVICES

Lab Alert: Molina lowa Medicaid Out-of-Network
Date: October 6, 2023

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients,

We are informing you that Regional Pathology Services/Nebraska Medicine are out-of-network with
the following lowa Medicaid Health Plan:

e Molina lowa Medicaid (effective July 1, 2023)

Therefore we are unable to bill Molina lowa Medicaid Health plans. Billing options will be to bill the
submitting facility/provider office or return the specimen.

Patients can contact Molina to discuss changing their plan, or to ask about in-network providers, call
800.338.8366 (toll-free) or 515.256.4606 (Des Moines area).

Regional Pathology Services/Nebraska Medicine continues to be a participating provider for lowa Total

Care and Amerigroup lowa.

Contact Regional Pathology Services Billing Department
402-559-9480 | rpsbillingsupport@unmc.edu
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